
Langar C of E Primary School     
Barnstone Road         
Langar 
Nottingham              Head Teacher 
NG13 9HH              Mrs E J Brown 
 
01949 860056 
10th September 2020 
Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you so much for your co-operation and understanding of all the plans we have put in place for 
the safe return to school. All of these documents are on the website in the policies and forms section 
https://langar-cofe-primary.secure-primarysite.net/covid-19/. As stated from the start of this process 
we will regularly and continuously review and amend these plans and risk assessments as the situation 
changes.   
 
The staggered start and end of the day has worked very well to help maintain social distancing 
between families. We have been really impressed by the way in which you have engaged with this, as 
well as the one-way system in and out of school. From Monday 14th September, we are going to 
condense this process now that you are used to it.  
 
Please remember, it is imperative that you adhere to the timings that you have been allocated, and 
leave the site swiftly once you have dropped off or collected your child. 

Start of 
Day 

8.40 AM 8.45AM 8.50AM 

 Group 1 Surnames – A to J 
inclusive  

Group 2 – Surnames K to P 
inclusive  

Group 3 – Surnames R to W  

    
End of Day 3.10PM 3.15PM 3.20PM 

 Group 1 Surnames – A to J 
inclusive  

Group 2 – Surnames K to P 
inclusive  

Group 3 – Surnames R to W  

 
The route into and out of school will continue to be the same one-way system as it is now – coming in 
the main entrance onto the playground, following the path around the back of school to exit the gate 
by the kitchen and out through the car park.  Please ensure you follow this route, even if the route is 
clear behind you.   
 
By sending your children into school, you are agreeing to uphold the principals on the home/school 
agreement as shared on the website. We remain committed to keeping our school community safe and 
secure and need you to play your part in this too. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
                                                Mrs Emily Brown - Head Teacher   


